
Town of Mendon 

Board of Health 

18 Main St. Mendon 

Minutes for  

December 20, 2018 
 

Andy Fiske, Chairman, called the meeting to order at 6:18 p.m. 

 

Present: Alan Greenberg Vice Chairman Tom Fichtner - BOH Member  

  Tom Ryder – Board of Health Engineer 

 

Location – Board of Health Office– 18 Main Street, Mendon, MA 01756 

 

Chris Lanoue from ADC Septic came before the Board to discuss the recent adopted addition to 

Title V.  His main concern was not allowing a homeowner to choose the inspector to do the 

work.  The Board explained that if the property owner wanted the inspector to do the work, they 

could request a waiver or variance from the regulation.  The Board and Mr. Lanoue had a good 

conversation and both sides had a better understanding of each other.  Mr. Lanoue asked if the 

Board will have some kind of form letter that Title V Inspector’s can used to help the property 

owner.  The Board thought it was a great idea and will have Tom Ryder and Missy work on one. 

 

145 Providence Street – Alan made a motion to approve the local upgrade request for reduction 

in separation between the SAS and high groundwater.  Tom seconds the motion.  All members 

agreed.  Motion carried. 

 

Alan made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Tom seconds the motion.  All members agreed.  

Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved February 20, 2019 


